

ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street • Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7 Telephone: (506) 778-6075 • Fax: (506) 778-6090 • www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

February 22, 2021

Dear Families of ASD-N Grade 12 Students:

Graduation celebrations are the culmination of many years of school and are viewed as a once-in-a-lifetime event.

Although we will not be able to host traditional graduation activities this year (including prom, awards banquet or safe grad), we, as a school district, will fully support our high schools as they plan for this very important milestone in the lives of our students. We know schools will find meaningful ways to celebrate this very special time.

The following guidelines will apply to ASD-N high school graduation ceremonies:

- Graduations will be scheduled during the month of June 2021, and high schools
 will be expected to abide by all NB Public Health measures in place at that time.
 Schools will not attempt to postpone, or delay, a graduation ceremony in hopes of
 reaching a less restrictive recovery phase for the province.
- The school district will provide high schools with criteria to follow in order to effectively plan for graduations in the June 2021 COVID-19 environment.
 - It is important to note the maximum gathering size of the Provincial Recovery Level must be respected, i.e. Red, Orange or Yellow.
- High schools will be required to develop a plan prior to the graduation event and submit it to the Director of Schools for approval.
- Families are asked to check the school website for further details.

We wish you and your graduate all the best during second semester as you prepare for graduation and the celebrations it will bring.

Thank you for your continued patience and cooperation as we continue to navigate this COVID-19 Global Pandemic.

Sincerely,

Mark Donovan Superintendent

Anglophone School District - North

Brunswick